## **Julington Creek Elementary**

#### **School Advisory Council Meeting**

## Tuesday November 10, 2020

<u>Call to Order</u>: Mrs. Larson welcomed everyone to the November SAC meeting and called the meeting to order at 3:31 p.m.

<u>Members in Attendance</u>: Alice Larson, Lisa Lewis, Amy Grimm, Cathy Apolinario, Lori Isacco, Rick Barnett, Linda Piscatella, Jeanette Murphy, Paula Steele (district), Ashley Jinks, Katie Sandvick, Colleen Hiebenthal, Kathy Kahrs, David Mason

## **Guests in Attendance:** Kelly Flatt

**SAC Minutes:** The minutes were reviewed from the October meeting and were approved as written with no changes made.

<u>Treasurer's Report:</u> Mrs. Apolinario shared the treasurer's report. Currently the balance in the SAC account is \$2,241.49 and the Florida Recognition account has a balance of \$553.25.

# **Principal's Report:**

Mrs. Murphy welcomed everyone to the November SAC meeting. She shared that today was the fiftieth day of school. Many students celebrated by dressing like they lived in the 1950s. We are very thankful that we can still learn and celebrate these fun things with our students.

Aver Boards for all classrooms are being purchased from the district. Any classroom that does not currently have an Aver Board will be getting one soon. Thank you to the district for providing this technology for all students and teachers.

We have a new event at JCE. The Gingerbread Run is an upcoming fundraiser, and will be an interactive event that will help put rain coverings over our PE areas. This fun and exciting event will take place the December 14<sup>th</sup> and 15<sup>th</sup>.

Tomorrow is Veterans Day. Thank you to all of our veterans for your service. We honor and appreciate you.

#### **Old Business:**

There was no old business on today's agenda.

#### **New Business:**

Mr. Barnett kindly reminded the group that if teachers and staff want to request funds, they should please complete and submit your forms to our SAC committee. Requests need to be in by December 1<sup>st</sup> to Mrs. Larson and must directly connect to our School Improvement Plan.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:43 p.m. by Mrs. Larson. Our next SAC meeting will take place on Tuesday December 8, 2020 at 3:30 p.m. virtually on Microsoft Teams.

Respectfully Submitted,

Amy Grimm

JCE SAC Secretary